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Township Facilities Update – COVID-19 Novel Coronavirus 

Effective Tuesday, March 17, 2020 and Last Updated and Revised May 26, 2020 

Town Hall 

The Township Office at Town Hall will be closed to the public through at least June 6 due to the COVID-19 novel 

coronavirus.  Payments and correspondence can be made by mail or through the drop slot at Town Hall; checks 

or money orders recommended.  You can communicate with Township personnel via email at 

info@annvilletwp.com, voice mail at 717-867-4476, and fax at 717-867-0916.   These provisions will continue 

to be evaluated by Township officials based upon community circumstances and State and Federal directions in 

order to determine future plans. 

Public Works 

The Public Works Department, 675 West Main Street, Annville, PA, will operate under normal business hours.  

Please note that the self-service dumpsters at the Public Works facility are again available for disposing of green 

waste and bulk trash; however, Public Works personnel will NOT provide assistance for the dumpsters and users 

MUST follow the social distancing requirements posted onsite.  Please follow the link at 

https://annvilletwp.com/public-works/ for a list of general Public Works services or contact the Township Office 

as listed above with any questions. 

Police Department 

The Police Department lobby will remain open during our regular business hours: Monday – Friday from 8:00 

AM – 4:00 PM. The police office is available at 717-867-2711 and info@annvillepolice.com   We will practice 

social distancing and will ask people to maintain a 6-foot distance from personnel and Officers.  We are also 

suspending all in-house fingerprinting until the end of April. 

The Police Department will continue to respond to all 911 calls for service.  Some non-emergency calls may be 

handled by phone instead of an in-person response.  If an Officer meets you in person, please do not be offended 

if they ask you to step outside and maintain a 6-foot safety distance. Officers may also ask you to step outside 

when they respond to your residence.  

The Annville Fire Department (Union Hose & Annville-Cleona Fire District) and Life Lion EMS will respond to 

calls for service in Annville Township operating under their policy and protocols. https://covid19.lcdes.org/ 
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